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Welcome to LVFC HD Newsletter! 

❊ Daily TPs’ Hoon Dok Words ❊ 
  
"All cultures and traditions are good. However, we must 
make an effort to be centered on the fundamentals. 
Today’s meeting is centered on the Chinese region, 
which consists of 1.7 billion people; however, the global 
population is 7.7 billion. I hope you understand this 
essence and go forward, powerfully, to realize the 
dream of one human family under God together with 
True Parents." 

 
  
  

 
  
  

 
  
Saturday Night Dynamite 
  

 
  
On Feb. 29th, we had a great turnout for Saturday Night 
Dynamite! We had a delicious dinner made by Yoko 
Ota, Haruko Barragan, and Baltazar. We then played a 
game with flipping cups and connect 4. It was a great 
way to have some friendly competition. We got in a 
circle and played a game called Animal Kingdom. We 
had some silly laughs and teamwork.... 

 
  

 
  

 
  

 
  

 

  

 
  

 LV Community 
Website 
  

LVFC Sermon Themes 
for 2019 

 DP life: Create a life you 



 

 

 
 

  
Young Adult Ministry 
  

 
  
This event took place Saturday 2/29/20 at our home 
(Taka, Shinai, and Hayato). We had Jonathan Jesper 
as our speaker. The title of his talk was “Centering On 
True Love”. He has been getting mentored by the 
author of “Real Love” Greg Baer, so he talked to us 
about ‘Real Love’ aka True Love. The message was 
that we all need real love and when we don’t have real 
love in our lives, we try to fill in the void with imitation 
love..... 

 
  

 
  
NEW FEEF VOLUNTEERS’ 
EDUCATION 
  

 
  
As FEEF’s new volunteers, the Pelayo family and Mrs. 
Giampoli received an orientation and presentation on 
the Life Skills: Purity and Family Values education. The 
first topic presented centered on the responsibility of 
parents as the first teachers and how to help guide their 
children especially in matters of sexuality. What 
message can and should be taught to help them make 
good choices and protect their future. It concluded with 
the presentations that FEEF provides to youth in the 
classrooms... 

 
 

  
Shine City Project 
  

love, the one that God always 
wanted you to have 

Updates on Blessing & 
Family Ministry. 
  

Resources for Tribal 
Messiahs 
  

LVFC council meeting 
minutes 
  

 About Sanctuary 
Church and H2 
  
  

 
  

Tribal Messiahship 
Card 
  

 Membership Form   
  

 

  

 infolvfc@gmail.com 
  

Registor or Update your 
own and your family birth 
date 
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The day was shining, and our Shine City Project 
volunteers were ready to make things brighter at the 
Las Vegas Wash Trail! However, just as we were 
starting, Get Outdoors Nevada gathered back all of our 
Shine City Project volunteers to present us the 
President's Volunteer Service Award! The President's 
Volunteer Service Award is a prestigious award 
honoring outstanding individuals.... 

 
  

 
  
Report Concerning the African 
Chamber of Commerce, Las Vegas 
  

 
  
On Saturday, February 29. Chris and Favor Usigbe held 
a membership meeting for their newly established 
African Chamber of Commerce. The Usigbe Couple 
had attended the World Summit. They were very 
inspired by the event and invited a dignitary they had 
met at the Summit to Las Vegas, to speak at their first 
membership meeting and membership drive. There 
were over 30.... 

 
  
  

 
  

 
  
Mar 8, 2020 - Daylight Saving Time 
Starts 
  
When local standard time is about to reach 



 

 

Sunday, March 8, 2020, 2:00:00 am clocks are turned 
forward 1 hour to Sunday, March 8, 2020, 3:00:00 am 
local daylight time instead. 
  
Sunrise and sunset will be about 1 hour later on Mar 8, 
2020 than the day before. There will be more light in the 
evening. 
  
Also called Spring Forward, Summer Time, and 
Daylight Savings Time. 
  

 
  

 
  
In order to kick off 2020 in the right spirit, the American 
Clergy Leadership Conference (ACLC) and the Family 
Federation for World Peace and Unification (FFWPU) 
USA team are organizing three 7-Day Divine Principle 
seminars titled ‘Chosen.’ These workshops will be held 
for ACLC state leaders and representatives, as well as 
key ACLC clergy. 
  
Our second seminar will be held at the International 
Peace Education Center (IPEC) from Sunday March 15 
to Saturday March 21. 
  
This is a wonderful opportunity for our ACLC partners to 
discuss Jesus’ understanding of his own mission, gain 
clarity on the current direction of ACLC, and learn how 
clergy can unite to create peace throughout the nation 
and the world through the Blessing. 
  
The seminar has limited space and is invite-only.  
  

 
For questions or to recommend a highly involved ACLC 
pastor you know, please communicate directly with your 
Family Federation state leader. 
If you are unsure of who your Family Federation state 
leader is, please contact our retreat Operations 
Manager, Gregg Smith, at 
divineprincipleretreat@unification.org for more info. 
We invite you to keep this very special seminar in your 
thoughts and prayers. 
  

 
  
 

 

 

  
 

   

 


